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Lime Class 

In January, our topic has been about ‘Transport’, we have 

listened to a variety of songs about transport but one of the class 

favourites is the Barefoot Books song ‘We All Go Travelling By’. 

In addition to transport songs we have also been listening to 

different songs to practise our rhythm where we have been 

clapping along to the beat.  

In Maths, we have used small world vehicles to identify an 

amount using our subitising skills, and we have also been 

practising our backwards counting, we have all loved counting 

down from 10 and watching a video of a real rocket take off. We 

have been listening to number rhymes and songs to practice our 

counting skills, using ‘finger numbers’ to show how many items 

there are. 

In Food technology we have been using our spreading skills to 

make our own sandwich, as well as looking at the steps involved 

to do so. In Creativity we have been making a variety of different 

transport, such as cars, buses and trains using several skills like 

painting and sticking.  

 


